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Understanding The World Around Us 

This week some of our work in ‘Understanding The 
World Around Us’ including exploring why we have  
Remembrance Day on 11th November. We discovered 

that the reason we have Remembrance Day every year 
is so that we can remember all the soldiers who have 
lost their lives in war so that we could live in freedom 

and safety. 

The children made their own poppies from cut outs of 
their hands, and they also decorated a poppy poster 

with a red handprint 
to help them          

remember the reason 
for Remembrance Day. 
We finished our work 
on Remembrance Day 

with a short Act of 
Worship, and we held 

our own 2 minute  
silence. 
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For your homework I would like you to make 
sure that you have read your reading book to a 
grown up at home. 

I would also like you 
to play some of the 

Fred Games that I will 
be posting on Class 
Dojo at the end of   

Friday. 

Children In Need 

On Thursday 16th November, to raise money 
for Children In Need, it will be wear Yellow to 
School Day. The children can come to school 
wearing their favourite yellow clothes. Every 

penny raised 
will be making a 
huge difference 
to children and 
young people 
that need us 

most. 
Please make 

your donation 
via Parent Pay  

Star of Star of Star of 
the Weekthe Weekthe Week 

For trying super 
hard with writing 
numbers this week. 

   Well Done! 

Don’t forget that 
school is closed 
on Friday 17th 
November for a 
Teacher Training 

Day 

Mini-Bikers 

Next week we will have the Mini-
Bikers people in 
working with 
us in small 
groups from 
Monday to 
Thursday. 

 



Story Time 
With Jesus 

10th November 2023 

In this week’s Story Time With Jesus we hear from 
Matthew’s gospel. In this story time we hear how Jesus 

amazed His disciples by walking on water during a great 
storm. 

You can watch the video by following this link 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U69Ag6wEyB0 

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus 

and the children. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


